
 PR E S I D E N T ’ S  ME S S A G E  

February 2019 Kenmore  Chamber  of  Commerce 
( formerly  Kenmore Board  of  Trade) 

“BRINGING  BUSINESS  BACK  HOME” 

Greetings to All! 
 
The Kenmore Chamber of Commerce WANTS to help save you some money, really! 
 
There are many benefits offered for our members to take advantage of, some more useful than      
others, I will admit, depending on your business.  But the one benefit that I cannot believe more of  
our members are not taking advantage of is the savings on natural gas you would get by signing       
up with the Chamber Energy Program provided by the Community Energy Advisors. 
 
A year ago I was paying $5.59 per unit for gas to heat my building and hot water.  I sent a scan of     
my Dominion bill to be analyzed for savings, and after joining the Chamber Energy Program I now    
pay $3.89 per unit. 
 
But to make sure I was actually saving money, I took my latest bill and asked a couple of my business 
neighbors what their rate was on their current bill.  The first place was paying $4.50 per unit of gas, 
the second was at $4.75, but the last one I checked was really eye-opening - his latest invoice showed 
a cost of $7.19!!! 
 
There are some real savings to be had here for your business, especially if you use natural gas for 
more than just heating your building & water (restaurants come to mind - please make note of the   
additional flyer mailed out with your newsletter).  It doesn’t cost anything to check and see if you      
too can have these savings, just call the offices of the Community Energy Advisors at 330-208-2082 
and see how much you can save.  You will not regret finding out that this benefit will work for you! 

I mentioned our “Meet & Greets” for the 2019 calendar year in     
my last President’s message, and at this time have about half of  
the spots taken by one or more of our members.  April, June, and 
September are spoken for, and March, which will be sponsored by 
several different businesses at The Rialto Theatre, is just looking for 
one more member who wants to participate in a “Meet & Greet”, 
but does not have a business location that would work as the   
meeting place, and therefore wants to use the great meeting room 
at The Rialto Theatre. 
 
So, with one more spot needed for March, that leaves the third 
Thursday of May and October as the only two dates available for 
this year.  Please call me at 330-304-9598 to discuss how you    
can set up this fun networking & socializing event with your fellow 
Kenmore Chamber members. 
 
Thank you for listening! 
 
 John Buntin Jr, President 
 john@kenmore-komics.com 
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10 Years Ago - February 2009 
 

 Scott M. Smith, President 
 Luncheon guest speaker was Paula 

Davis of Keep Akron Beautiful. 
 

15 Years Ago - February 2004 
 

 Scott M. Smith, President 
 Most officers of the Akron Boards 

of Trade Council visit our luncheon 
 

20 Years Ago - February 1999 
 

 James Lawson, President 
 No information available. 

 

25 Years Ago - February 1994 
 

 Daniel Little, President 
 The board discussed the various 

committees it currently has,        
and members were selected to           
participate in these committees. 

 

30 Years Ago - February 1989 
 

 Ann K. Morrow, President 
 Jasper McCutchan had completed 

the initial revision of the KBOT’s 
Constitution, and awaits approval 
by committee. 
 All members were invited to see 

the “new” library, which had      
undergone major remodeling. 

 

35 Years Ago - February 1984 
 

 Dennis Bloomer, President 
 Guest speaker was Nick Topoguis, 

Director of Akron Board of Educa-
tion’s Career Education Program, 
who gave a slide-film presentation. 
 The 7th Annual Olde Tyme       

Kenmore Festival was discussed, 
with the parade sponsored by the 
KBOT given a theme called 
“Modes of Transportation”. 

Network at the Home & Garden Show 

This year’s NOACC Chamber Networking Night at the Great Big Home and 
Garden Show will be Thursday February 7th from 4:00 to 6:00 pm.  Tickets 
are valid the entire day of the show.  You can enjoy a mix and mingle with 
Jimmy Malone of Majic 105.7, with appetizers, door prizes, beverages (cash 
bar available) and great networking.  For more information, see below. 

https://www.tix123.com/
tix123/etic.cfm?

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W  K C O C  M E M B E R S :  

Health 1 Medical Consulting 
Dr. Kabin Carder 

4900 Reed Road, Suite 229 
Columbus, Ohio  43220-3164 

614-235-3778 
fax 614-235-3778 

www.akroninjury.com 

 

Friends of Chestnut Ridge Park 

Angela Miller 

P.O. Box 13214 

Akron, Ohio  44334-8614 

www.chestnutridge.org 

Circleville Ag Products & Services 

Don Lamb 

347 East Corwin Street 

Circleville, Ohio  43113-2015 

740-474-8045 

fax 740-474-1396 

www.circlevilleag.com 

JTS Machinery & Supply Co 

Joe Tucceri 

7509 Tyler Boulevard 

Mentor, Ohio  44060-5403 

440-951-2138 

fax 440-951-6873 

www.jtsmachine.com 

RWJ Corporation 

Mardee Bigham 

1945 South 12th Street 

Sebring, Ohio  44672-1663 

330-938-9408 

fax 330-938-2323 

www.rwjsprinkler.com 

Law Offices of Robert A Schuerger Co, LPA 

Lance Thompson 

81 South 5th Street, Suite 400 

Columbus, Ohio  43215-4323 

614-824-5731 

fax 614-824-1120 

www.schuergerlaw.com 

 

The Broadstreet Station LLC 

William Priddy 

75 East Broad Street 

Newton Falls, Ohio  44444-1604 

330-872-8306 

MAG Resources, LLC 
Joe Giovanini 

711 Wooster Road West 
Barberton, Ohio  44203-2444 

330-294-0494 
fax 330-294-4121 

www.magresources.net 

 
Woof Diversified Inc. 

Mark Peterson 
1791 Furnas Road 

Vandalia, Ohio  45377-9584 
614-332-2446 


